
Water shutoff planned for downtown area today

Written by gallupsun
Tuesday, 08 February 2022 14:14

Staff Reports
  According to a City of Gallup news release, the company DUB-L-EE, LLC,
an Albuquerque-based plumbing, heating, and construction firm, has
scheduled a water shut off between Coal and Aztec avenues for a period of
no more than 3.5 hours Tuesday. Water outage will start at 1 pm and last
until 4:30 pm. 
  

  The City of Gallup encourages those affected by the outage to contact the
city's utilities department dispatch at (505)
863-1200, 
if water is not active after the transfer, as this helps identify additional
services that may be needed in the area.
  

Additional contacts:

  

Heriberto Vargas – Superintendent – (505) 319-3955
Joshua Baca – Project Manager – (505) 948-4083 
Mario Rodriguez—DePauli Construction Manager— (505) 979-4058

  

 1 / 1


